
NOTICE 

OPEN BOOK 

CITY OF BRILLION 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Brillion City Assessor will hold the 

annual FORMAL IN PERSON OPEN BOOK Wednesday, April 24, 2024 

appointments available from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm. The assessor will also have telephone 

appoints available. To setup a telephone Appointment log on to 

www.accurateassessor.com click the online appointments link on the top of the page.  

Appointments will be available from the time you receive your notice until 5 business 

days before Board of Review. You can also email the Assessor at 

question@accurateassessor.com  or  Call 920-749-8098 to set an appointment. If you 

miss this session you can still contact Accurate Assessor up until 5 business days 

before the Board of Review on May 14, 2024.   

 

   

FURTHER NOTICE IS GIVEN, that the 2024 Assessment Roll Book is available for 

the City of Brillion is available online at www.accurateassessor.com 

 

It is requested that all inquiries regarding the 2024 assessments be made during the public 

inspection period which precedes the closing and certification of the assessment roll.  

 

 

Notice given under my hand 

and the Corporate Seal of the 

City of Brillion on this 11th.  

day of March 2024.    

 

                     __________________________ 

     Patricia Schreiber, Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

NOTE:   This is your opportunity to speak directly with the City Assessor if  

you have concerns or questions relating to the assessment of your  

property and we would encourage you to do so. 
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